Sebastian W. Brown
117 Dewmont Street
Ashton, ON KOA 1BO

December 19, 2020

Executive Chairman

Canada Company

66 Wellington Street West, Suite 3100
Toronto, ON M5K 1K2

Mr. Goldring,

Thank you for the bursary I received in late November. The recognition means a good
deal to me and | hope to continue my cadet career in a similar direction.

I am proud to be a cadet and will continue to work as hard. I plan to use the bursary
towards supplies for post secondary education, likely in the field of space science. The
award will encourage me to strive for higher goals in my future academic career.

Again, thank you for the award.

Sincerely,

né%ﬂ/

Sebastian W. Brown
Flight Sergeant
872 Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron



